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           25th November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We can’t believe we only have just a few weeks left in school until we break for the Christmas holidays! With this in 

mind, we have some information and a few dates for your diaries… 

• Friday 6th December 2024 – Pantomime (in school).  
You should have received information about the pantomime from the school office. The pantomime will take 
place in our school hall during the afternoon on Friday.  
 

• Wednesday 11th December 2024 – Early Years Nativity Worship – Miss Barran’s class 

Our Nativity Worship will be held in our school hall at 9:15am. Please enter the school building via the main 

entrance. We are able to welcome a maximum of four guests per child. 

 

• Thursday 12th December 2024 – Early Years Nativity Worship – Miss Kadir’s class 

Our Nativity Worship will be held in our school hall at 9:15am. Please enter the school building via the main 

entrance. We are able to welcome a maximum of four guests per child. 

• Thursday 12th December 2024 – Christmas Jumper and Dinner day.  
Children are invited to wear a Christmas Jumper/accessory with their school uniform on this day. You should 
have received further information from the school office about Christmas Jumpers and lunch time 
arrangements.  
Reception children – no PE kits to be worn on this day. Thank you. 
 

• Friday 13th December 2024 – Early Years Christmas Party  
Children are invited to wear their party clothes on this day. We will continue to use our indoor and outdoor 

classrooms throughout the day. Please ensure your child wears suitable clothing and outerwear. You do not 

need to send in any additional party snacks or drinks, we will have everything covered.  

• Thursday 19th December 2024 – School closes for the Christmas holidays at 1:30pm. 
 

• Christmas cards - if your child would like to send Christmas cards to their friends, we politely request that 
you send a ‘class card’ rather than individual ones which amounts to approximately 2,704 cards to distribute. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to pop in and speak to a member of staff. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

The Early Years Team  
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